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Message from the Nominations Committee Chairman.
April 28th 2016
Dear Member
I am writing to remind everyone that we are looking for two new members for the FRH Council this year.  
Being a member of the Council is a rewarding and exciting voluntary position as FRH continues to move forward and to take its message of the importance of religious heritage in our history around Europe. 
For nominations:
· You must be a member of FRH
· Have the ability to contribute to The Council and one of its committees for about 5 hours a month
· Have creative and/or strategic abilities to bring to the leadership of FRH
The full list of criteria can be found on the FRH Website.
If you wish to discuss anything about nominations please do get in touch via the FRH Office.
The closing date for nominations is June 15th 2016  and elections will take place at the Annual General Meeting at the FRH Conference in Vicenza on November 9th 2016.
I look forward to hearing from you.
With best wishes
Jennie Hawks.
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